Supervisor's Report
March 15, 2022

1- Financial Report

- Details of all income and expense transactions have been filed with the town
clerk.

- Account balances as of March 15, 2022 for the general fund, highway fund,
capital improvement fund, and street light fund have been filed with the town clerk.

- The backstops have ben reordered they should arrive in around six weeks. Hopefully
the weather starts to break and we can resume work on the other projects that have been
started on the fields.

Timothy White
Town Supervisor



